
TMHA Welcomes HUB International Insurance Brokers 

as New Allied Member 

 

The Machinery Haulers Association is pleased to 

announce that HUB International Insurance Brokers 

has become an Allied member of TMHA. 

 

HUB advises businesses and individuals on how to reach their goals.  HUB says “When 

you partner with HUB, you’re at the center of a vast network of risk, insurance, 

employee benefits, retirement and wealth management specialists who bring clarity to a 

changing world with tailored solutions and unrelenting advocacy.” 

 

HUB will be represented to TMHA by Rebecca Larson out of Indianapolis. You may 

reach Rebecca at 765-891-0189 You can also learn more about HUB at 

www.hubinternational.com   

 

Please join us in welcoming Rebecca and HUB International to TMHA.  Rebecca will be 

attending the Fall Conference at Lake Geneva, so be certain to say hello and welcome 

her to the Association.  

 

 

http://www.hubinternational.com/

